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DEAR NCAB AWARDS JUDGES,
Over the past many years, WTIB 103.7 and Henry Hinton have been instrumental in helping Pitt Greenville Crime Stoppers raise thousands of dollars to fund our program.  In fact, this year’s effort saw over $20,000 in funds raised that will go a long way to helping us keep our community safe.  WTIB’s continued partnership with our organization is vital to our sustainability and is a big reason Pitt Greenville Crime Stoppers continues to be successful in carrying out our mission.  We are thankful that WTIB focuses on our efforts and the efforts of many other charities in our community.
 
Scott Mullis
Board Chair
Pitt Greenville Crime Stoppers
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